
 

 

 
No. 026/25 
 
7th February 2025 
 
 
TO: ALL BRANCHES 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
SPECIAL RESTRUCTURING CONFERENCE AND SPECIAL RULES REVISION CONFERENCE 2025 - 
ACCOMMODATION 
 
Further to LTB 018/25 we advised Branches that we would provide a booking platform where Branches 
could secure accredited accommodation in Blackpool.    The link to access the booking platform is as 
follows: 
 
https://meetblackpoolres.bzon.uk/event/cwu-2025/ 
 
The system will update automatically with any changes.      If you do have any problems or need to speak 
with someone please contact bookings@meetblackpoolres.com or you can call on +44(0)1253 384459.  
The offices are open Monday-Friday 0900am – 5.00pm. 
 
Branches are of course entitled to make their own accommodation arrangements if that is what they 
would like to do. 
 
Any enquiries regarding this LTB should be addressed to the Senior Deputy General Secretary’s 
Department on telephone number 020 8971 7237 or email address sdgs@cwu.org. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Tony Kearns 
Senior Deputy General Secretary 
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